
Venison	Call	In	List	Starts	November	1st!	
	

	

This year we will be starting our Venison Call-in List on November 1st, 
2016.  We are doing this to try and find a balance in processing the 
venison trim we receive, as well as the whole deer processing we 
continue to build business for.  In 2015, we could not process trim we 
took in as fast as we wanted, and could not return finished product to 
our clients as quickly as we had hoped.  We’d love to avoid that delay by 
starting the list early.  
 
We remain committed to creating individual batches for all venison 
that is brought in - so you are assured to get your OWN meat back, 
but that process is a little more time-consuming.   Our hope is that 
when you are called to bring your venison trim in, that it will be made 
and picked up within 2 weeks.  
 
Those people who call us in early November will be first on the list, and 
will be called first!  715-647-2554 
 
Thanks!  
Brandon & Erin 


